EUROPEAN COMMISSION



Brussels, 20.4.2022 *C*(2022) 2564 final

Dear President,

The Commission would like to thank the Camera dei Deputati for its Opinion on the Joint Communication to the European Parliament and the Council – The EU Strategy for Cooperation in the Indo-Pacific {JOIN(2021) 24 final}. It appreciates that the Camera dei Deputati decided to analyse this Joint Communication and welcomes the positive assessment offered.

The Commission takes note of the observations highlighted in the Opinion and looks forward to continued cooperation on the Indio-Pacific Strategy. The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is essential for linking the Institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks forward to continuing it with the Camera dei Deputati in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Josep Borrell Fontelles High Representative/Vice-President Maroš Šefčovič Vice-President

Mr Roberto FICO President of the Camera dei Deputati Piazza Montecitorio IT – 00100 ROMA